
Visit of high school students and teachers to FTN

As a part of DIAUSS project promotional activities, the group of high school students and
teachers from High Technical Mechanical School Novi Sad visited Faculty of Technical Science
Novi Sad/Department of Motor Vehicles on 28. February 2014, in order to get insight into faculty
laboratories and to provide information related to new developed study program of Automotive
engineering. 
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